
FIRST GRADE SUPPLY LIST  

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

To make bringing classroom supplies to school easier, we have assigned specific dates that 
the items are due. These supplies are important to our classroom community, and your child’s 
work in the classroom.  

 
WE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING BAGS OF SUPPLIES THAT ARE DROPPED OFF TO THE 

MAIN OFFICE.  
All first graders are expected to bring their own supplies to their classroom. 

 

**Please note that our students will most likely need additional supplies throughout the 
school year. Please keep a look out for additional notices regarding supplies.** 

Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

Due on Thursday, September 7th  
 

● 3 black and white composition notebooks (no spiral notebooks please) 
● 1 of each color plastic folder Red, Yellow, Green and Blue (no paper folders please) 
● 3 large packages of pre-sharpened Ticonderoga pencils  
● 2 large white erasers  
● 1 extra pair of pants and underwear in a bag (in case of an emergency), labeled with your 

child’s name  

Due on Friday, September 8th 

 

● 3 Elmer’s glue sticks (large please) 
● 2 packages of Crayola crayons  
● 1 package of Ziploc gallon size bags (boys only) 
● 1 packages of Ziploc sandwich size bags (girls only) 
● Headphones (please no earbuds) 
● 1 ream of white computer paper 

Due on Monday, September 11th 

 

● 2 packages of EXPO Dry Erase markers (black only) 
● 1 pair of kid scissors 
● 3 rolls of paper towels  
● 1 container of baby wipes 

Due on Tuesday, September 12th 

 

● 1 hand soap 
● 1 bottle of anti-bacterial hand sanitizer  
● 2 container of Clorox/Lysol wipes  
● 2 large boxes of tissues 

 


